
Please give the funds we need for St Johns residents to be safe and not trapped or isolated from our 
friends & family if an earthquake hits and all the bridges over the cut collapse. They desperately need 
repair or replacement to be safe and survive an earthquake.  
 
Thank you, 
Scott Reis 
St Johns resident 
 


